

February 13, 2024

Stephanie Krell Wasco County 511 Washington St., Ste. 101 The Dalles, OR 97058

Dear Stephanie,

Thank you for your pledge of support for the Columbia Gorge Community College Foundation via the *QLife Network Scholarships*. Each year the Foundation reviews applications from more than 100 ambitious CGCC students seeking support to continue their education and training. Ongoing support from you and others across the community, is what makes these student scholarships possible.

We appreciate your support and look forward to sharing the scholarship with two students for next year. In order to award the *QLife Network Scholarships* for the 2024-25 academic year, we would like to receive your \$5,000 check by June 30, 2024.

As a reminder, the following criteria is used to select qualified award recipients for the QLife Network Scholarships

- Two (2) \$2,000 scholarship/s awarded in fall, disbursed over three academic terms
- Scholarship/s may be used for tuition, fees, and/or books
- Recipients must be enrolled in the EM-Tech program

Scholarship recipients are required to:

- Maintain satisfactory academic progress set forth by CGCC and CGCC Foundation
- Agree to scholarship terms
- Submit a thank-you letter prior to disbursement of funds

Thank you for supporting Columbia Gorge Community College students and the CGCC Foundation. I look forward to working with you.

Best Regards,

Sue Davis
CGCC Foundation Executive Director
541-506-6104 | sdavis@cgcc.edu
CGCC Foundation | 400 East Scenic Drive | The Dalles, OR 97058 | 541-506-6104